
 
     

    March 28, 2019 
    In reply, please refer to: 

     Docket No. 11-12-06 
     Order No. 4 
 
Eileen Sheehan 
Manager, Regulatory Services 
UIL Holdings Corporation 
As Agent for The United Illuminating Company 
157 Church Street 
New Haven, CT 06506-0901 
 
Re: Docket No. 11-12-06 - Joint Petition of The Connecticut Light and Power 

Company and The United Illuminating Company for Approval of the Solicitation 
Plan for the Low and Zero Emissions Renewable Energy Credit Program 

  
Dear Ms. Sheehan: 
 
 The Public Utilities Regulatory Authority (Authority) acknowledges receipt of The 
United Illuminating Company’s (UI or Company) proposed Year 7 Small Zero Emissions 
Renewable Energy Credit (ZREC) Tariff price, made pursuant to the requirements of 
Order No. 4 in the above-referenced docket, as well as the Authority’s February 8, 2019 
approval of Motion No. 3 in Docket No. 18-08-10, Petition of Solar Connecticut, Inc. for 
a Declaratory Ruling Relating to Net Metering and ZREC/LREC Contracts.  The Small 
ZREC tariff price is $98.18, which is slightly lower than the previous year’s Small ZREC 
tariff price of $99.37.  Order No. 4 requires the Company to file with the Authority for 
approval, no later than one week after the bids for procuring medium ZRECs have been 
approved, a new Small ZREC tariff with the proposed price for the specific solicitation 
year and the respective price calculation.   
 
 The Authority reviewed the Company’s filing and approves the proposed Year 7 
Small ZREC tariff price.  The Authority finds that UI has complied with the requirements 
of Order   No. 4. 

     
 Sincerely, 
 
 PUBLIC UTILITIES REGULATORY AUTHORITY   

                                               
 Jeffrey R. Gaudiosi, Esq. 
     Executive Secretary 
cc: Service List 
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